
Regents' and New Century Scholarship updates 
2020 HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATES 
 

• Students who are current applicants must complete all requirements, including completion of courses 
for the scholarship. 

• Students can earn a pass or “P” grade and still meet the cumulative GPA and credit requirements for 
both Regents’ and New Century Scholarship programs. 

• Students will receive a status notification in their online account starting mid-April extending through 
May. 

• Please pass the following information to your school registrar: We STRONGLY encourage official 
transcripts be sent via electronic transcript exchange (e.g. Parchment or National Student 
Clearinghouse). If your school does not use an electronic transcript exchange service, transcripts must 
be sent by the registrar through secure email directly to the USHE Scholarship Office to the respective 
email accounts (regentsschoalrship@ushe.edu or newcentury@ushe.edu) under the following 
conditions: 

• Transcripts must be sent through a secure method, directly from school staff, in compliance 
with data security protocols for student information. Contact your IT department to learn 
how to send secure emails to protect student information. 

• Transcripts need to be signed (an e-signature or stamp is acceptable) by the appropriate staff 
member then saved as a PDF. If possible, save the document in the following naming format: 
Lastname_firstname_mm/dd/yyyy_Nameofhighschool. Note: the date is the date the 
transcript is sent. 

• The day we receive the email will be considered the postmarked date. 
• If transcripts are mailed, students can expect significant processing delays.  
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